
August 9th, 2023


BULK FURNITURE 
DISPOSAL


Bulk furniture pickup is on Mondays. Kindly 
wait until Sunday evenings to deposit your 
disposal items at the back of the building. 


NOTE: Bulk items do not include any type 
of building materials.  Home Owners are 
responsible to take these materials directly 
to Miller Waste.


